
 

  

ELF DAY  

YEAR 1 – YEAR 6 
Tuesday 17th December 

 
Dear Elf Parents and Elf Carers, 

 

With the most magical time of year fast approaching we are thrilled to invite your child to partake in 

Elf Day. For a £1 donation on the morning children can dress up as elves or dress in red and green.  

 

During the day children will be visiting festive Christmas Bazaars within the School and will be given 

the opportunity to buy gifts for their loved ones (both family and furry friends alike) or may treat 

themselves to face painting, Christmas tattoos, sweets or memorable ‘Elfie Selfies’. 

 

• Presents will range from approximately 20p - £1 

• We ask that all children bring in £5 (coins only) 

• Please place the coins in a purse or envelope clearly labelled with your child’s name and 

class 

• As the children will be doing some shopping please also ensure they come into school with a 

named carrier bag  

• To ensure that all children have the opportunity to shop for loved ones please do not send 

your child in with any more then £6 (£1 donation for dressing up plus £5 for presents and 

treats) 

 

If you would prefer your child not to take part in certain aspects of Elf Day or have any special 

requirements please don’t hesitate to contact us on barrowhedgespta@gmail.com 

 

This is always a wonderful event which really gets the children excited for the Festive Holidays and 

all monies raised go directly back into the school and enhance the learning experience for all our 

children. 

 

In order for the day to be a success we would be grateful for Parent Helpers so if you would like to 

be an Elf for the day (fancy dress not essential) please contact us on the e-Mail address above. 

 

We thank you for your ongoing support and look forward to a very festive and exciting Elf Day! 

 

Warmest wishes, The Elves on the PTA 
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